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Dear Shine Ling and City Council Members, I learned the City
plans to install large digital billboards at several locations,
including at the 90 freeway intersection with Culver Boulevard. I
agree with Mike Bonin’s June 1, 2022 Comment Letter: The
proposed project is clearly for revenue generation purposes,
digital billboards are self-evidently dangerous, and the Ballona
Wetlands are a critical coastal resource. When regularly driving to
SoFi stadium, I exit the Manchester exit, and there is a large
digital billboard that is assaulting to the eyes, distracting to the
drivers, and out of place for the area. I most definitely to not want
that light pollution and driving distraction at the highway
90/Culver Blvd. area. I urge you to say no to the currently
proposed Metro Transit Communication Network. Los Angeles
deserves better. Respectfully, Kent Vinson President, Board of
Directors Villa San Remo 13236 Fiji Way, Unit K Marina Del
Rey, CA 90292



